
 

  

SENIOR PARKING 
 
Parking will only be available to the Class of 
2025.  On or about August 1st, parking 
applications will be accepted online through 
the Cherokee website.  Look for parking 
updates on Cherokee’s home page starting 
mid-to-late July. 
 
 

• If you will not have your driver’s license by August 1st, you may use 
your parent’s license to apply for a parking pass. 

 
• Parking approvals will come through your LRHSD student email only.   

 
• All obligations must be settled before applying for a parking pass.  

Passes will not be issued to anyone with outstanding obligations. 
 

• DO NOT PAY for a parking pass until you receive your approval 
email.  Paying for a pass before you receive your approval will not 
ensure that you receive a pass. 

 
• You will be able to select your desired lot until permits in a specific lot 

are no longer available. 
 

• There is limited parking on school grounds.  Passes will be issued on 
a first come, first served basis.  If you follow these guidelines, you will 
not have any delays in receiving your pass. 


